
 

      

 

Did you serve in the U. S. Military? 

Are you Considering a Career as a 

Massachusetts Licensed Alcohol and Drug Counselor? 

 

If so, you may be eligible to waive some fees associated with becoming a 
Massachusetts Licensed Alcohol and Drug Counselor 

Interested Applicants Should Contact 

Ian bain, Program Coordinator, 

Mass. Dept. of Public health 

Bureau of Substance addiction services 

781-774-6627 

Ian.bain@massmail.state.ma.us  

 

 

The Massachusetts Department of Public Health, Bureau of Substance Addiction 
Services is committed to helping veterans and eases the licensing /fee burden to the 

extent allowed by the Valor Act and will consider waiving fees for qualified 
individuals who apply. 

 

mailto:Ian.bain@massmail.state.ma.us


 


